

European Network Remembrance and Solidarity Zielna St. 37 00-108 Warszawa, Poland tel. +48 22 39 57 600 office@enrs.eu www.enrs.eu

IESPS.DPK. 155.2017.KD

Warsaw, 27 March 2017

Faculty of Human and Social Sciences Universitatea Creștină Partium Str. Primăriei nr. 27., 410209 Oradea Romania

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am pleased to inform you that the European Network Remembrance and Solidarity is launching the next editions of the ongoing educational project titled *In Between?* which aims to encourage the young generation of Europeans to learn about the 20th-century history by speaking with those who witnessed it. Last year, more than 50 participants were involved in exploring the local histories of Central and Eastern European borderlands, while the results of the study visits were successfully presented at the project's closing conference which took place in Warsaw, in December 2016. I would like to kindly ask you to support us in disseminating the information about this initiative.

This time, participants will travel to Mostar, as well as to Berlin, Vojvodina and the Polish-Lithuanian borderland in July 2017, and to the Prespa Lakes region, the Albanian-Montenegrin borderland, the Hungarian-Romanian borderland and the Spanish-French borderland in September 2017. During their stay at the assigned regions, they will conduct and document interviews with local inhabitants. Documented recollections and other items reflecting the daily life of the communities will constitute a basis for building accounts of their travel that will be shared with institutions dealing with history and local archives, as well as will present a theme of this year's closing conference which is to be held in Berlin in December 2017.

We would be honored if the Faculty of Human and Social Sciences at the Universitatea Creştină Partium would support us with the dissemination of the project's promotional materials provided by the European Network Remembrance and Solidarity, especially in reference to the study visit in the Hungarian-Romanian borderland that is planned for September 2017. If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Ms Karolina Dziełak, available at email: <a href="mailto:karolina.dzielak@enrs.eu">karolina.dzielak@enrs.eu</a> and phone no. 0048 22 395 76 10.

Rafał Rogulski

2. 2 gl2

Director of the ENRS Institute